
 

 

The PhD entrance examination 2018 is scheduled to be held on Sunday the 6
th

 of May 2018 , 

between 10 am and 1 pm at Government Girl’s Higher Secondary School,Cotton Hill , 

Thiruvananthapuram. 

The hall tickets for appearing for the PhD Entrance Examination 2018   can be downloaded from the 

research portal website of the university (www.research.keralauniversity.ac.in) by login using the ID 

number already allotted to the applicants. 

PH/VH candidates registered for the exam are requested to contact the Ac B1 section 

(academic.b1@gmail.com ) on or before 30/04/2017 for enabling the University to 

provide additional assistance at the centre. 


